
 

  

2017 Visitor Industry  

Charity Walk 

  
  

  
  

  
The Foundation is pleased to announce that we are participating in this year's Visitor Industry 
Charity Walk, May 13th, 7AM, at the War Memorial Soccer Field. The Charity Walk provides us 
with an opportunity to raise funds for our organization through a well publicized platform, and 
benefit from a matching funds program. That means for every dollar we raise for ourselves, we 
will see up to 20% in matching funds!! 
  
Keep in mind that you don't have to walk in order to participate! 
  
There are only NINE WEEKS left to donate to this year's Walk, so please don't hesitate. 
  
  
  
  

                             
  
  
  
  
  
  
By now, many of the representatives from the graduating classes (1950 to present) have been 



asked to join us in this very imprtant fund raising event. Without the support from our alumni, 
the Foundation would not have been able to provide the following: 
  

 Over $1,000,000 in administered scholarships 

 More than $1,250,00 in grants to clubs and sports teams 

 In excess of 150 books a year to the libray 

 More than $9,000,000 in facility construction & improvements, including the Sue D. 
Cooley Stadium,  the Boarder's Field Kahua, and the new paint job at the Jimmie H. 
Grieg Gym. 

  
  

                      
  

If your class representaive has not been contacted, please have them contact us. 
  

  
  
  
  

If you are an alumni and wish to participate, contact your class representative for more 
details.  
  

If you are not an alumni and wish to donate online, follow these directions: 
  
  

Go to http://www.charitywalkhawaii.org/ 

Click on "Maui" page in top menu bar 

Click "Participate in the Charity Walk" link 

Click "View Supporters" 

Select the Foundation (2nd page, under 334 LHS Foundation) 

Click on "Register or Donate" 
  

We encourage everyone to include the 2.5% credit card processing fee. 
  

You need to donate to "334 LHS Foundation" in order for us to receive your donation!! 
  
 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=8551093&msgid=468715&act=LOPM&c=437300&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.charitywalkhawaii.org%2F


  
If you do not want to donate online, please contact the Foundation at lhsfounation@hawaiiantel.net 

for more information, or visit the Charity Walk Information Page. 
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